
 

WANTED:  
 

HOMES IN NEED OF REPAIR 
 

 

If you own your home, live in the County of Lewis, and meet the 

income guidelines, Snow Belt Housing Company, Inc. may be able 

to help. Lewis County was recently awarded $522,500 in 

Community Development Block Grant funds for a housing 

rehabilitation program to assist income eligible homeowners in 

eliminating unsafe housing conditions.  Your home must be a 

single family home and be your primary residence.  Typical repairs 

might include: roofing, windows, doors, electrical upgrades, septic 

systems, siding, plumbing, etc.  Lewis County has contracted with 

Snow Belt Housing to administer and deliver this program.  Funds 

are limited so act now! Call Snow Belt Housing at (315) 376-2639 

to learn more about this program or to receive an application. 

Applications can also be downloaded from Snow Belt’s website at 

www.snowbelt.org.  

 

 

 

 

http://www.snowbelt.org/

